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I object to the abolition of Higgins and help keep our community 
united.

The people of Higgins do not want our seat abolished. Locals want 
one strong advocate– not have our representation divided amongst 
five Federal Members of Parliament.

Community groups, not-for profit groups and businesses have 
reflected these concerns. Abolishing Higgins will fragment our 
community’s representation in Canberra.

Further to that, Higgins (which fully incorporates a strong 
community of interest - the local government area of Stonnington 
City Council) is proud of it’s history as a seat of Prime Ministers and 
Treasurers.

Regards, HeaChin
25 Jun 2024
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